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May 2018

Dear Co-Laborers and Prayer Partners,

As | write this letter the following verses comes to mind. Psalm 121 1-2:“1 will lift up mine eyes
unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and
earth.” What a blessing it is to know that our help comes from the Lord and he is always with us and will

never forsake us.

In March | travelled to Matamoros, Mexico, and was in several churches with Pastor Ricardo
Vigannas. Several people excepted Christ as their Savior. In June | plan on traveling back to Matamoros
for a mission’s conference in Pastor Ricardo Vigannas church. Please continue to pray for me that the
Lord will continue to use me in his work with the Spanish people.

I am so thankful for each of you, continuing to support my ministry. How very grateful | am for
churches and friends like you. May the Lord bless each and every one of you.

Your Missionary Frank Gillespie

Received: March ,,Zg /)0 OO0 April $ é(? e

Mission Address: Maranatha Baptist Mission PO Box 160 Hillard, FL 32046-2047




Sent out by:
New Beginning Baptist Church

’ s P.O. Box 646
Edgewood, Texas 75117

Mailing Address:
Frank D. Gillespie P. O. Box 940463

Plano, Texas 75094-0463

Telephone: 214-497-2232

March 2018

Dear Co-Laborers and Prayer Partners,

As | write this letter the following verses comes to mind. Psalm 121 1-2:t will lift up mine eyes
unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and
earth.” What a blessing it is to know that our help comes from the Lord and he is always with us and will

never forsake us.

In February | was able to make a mission’s trip to Guatemala with one of my supporting
churches. During our mission’s trip to Guatemala, we visited several churches and | had the opportunity
to preach and minister to the Guatemalan people. We also visited Manna World Wide children’s feeding
centers and orphanage’s and ministered to the children. This was my third trip to Guatemala.

This month | will be traveling to Matamoros, Mexico, and having evangelistic services with Pastor
Ricardo Vigannas. Please be praying for me the last part of March during my time in Mexico that souls
will be saved and lives will be changed for the glory of God. Please continue to pray for me as | minister
for the Lord to the Spanish people.

I am so thankful for each of you, continuing to support my ministry. How very grateful | am for
churches and friends like you. May the Lord bless each and every one of you.

Your Missionary Frank Gillespi'e ‘

Received: January éé‘ éf} @O February \,_Z( é@ e

Mission Address: Maranatha Baptist Mission PO Box 160 Hillard, FL 32046-2047




Sent out byﬁ
New Beginning Baptist Church

? , P.O. Box 646
Edgewood, Texas 75117
Mailing Address:
Frank D. Gillespie P. O. Box 940463

Plano, Texas 75094-0463
Telephone: 214-497-2232

January 2018

Dear Co-Laborers and Prayer Partners,

As we start 2018 we pray that each and every one of you will have a very blessed year. | am so
very thankful for your support and pray that you will be blessed in this New Year.

In November | returned from Maiamoros Mexico, during my time there we had services in
several churches. We also traveled to Monterrey Mexico and had a meeting there. While there, Pastor
Viginna son was married. It was a blessing to be there during this time.

In November | also traveled to Chile where | spent two weeks visiting the churches arourid
Melipilla, Chile. While | was there | had the privilege of preaching in several churches. What a blessmg it
was to see how the Lord had worked in many lives. .

On February-3, | will be traveling to Guatemala with Pastor Ed Trinkle, we will be visiting
churches, Manna World Wide feeding centers, orphanages and ministering to the Mayan Indians.
Please be praying for us during our travels. :

| want to thank all of those who sent money to help buy toys for the children.in Mexico. ThankyOu
for making many children happy. What a blessing this was for the children in Mexico.

| wanted to share a video that you can find on You tube that a young lady | know put together for me It
has been a blessing to me and | wanted to share it with you. You can either search on you tube for Frank
Gillespie Missionarv Video or click on the link below:

hitps: /Ivoutu be/EtFfYWb5e6Ck

| pray that you all had a wonderful Christmas with your famlly and | would like to wish you a very Happy
New Year. | pray that the Lord will have his many blessings upon you.

I am so thankful for each of you continuing to support my ministry. How very grateful | am for churches
and friends like you. May the Lord bless each and every one of you.

Your Missionary Frank Gillespie o
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